
 

 

 

 

 

We had a fantastic year in Senior Infants and I am so proud of all the children. They worked 

hard, made new friends and had lots of fun! We particularly enjoyed Sports Day, our Pride 

Parade, our trips to the park and Art Day. We loved Free Play, particularly the beach; the 

birthday party; the potions lab; the zoo; the Antarctic; the airport and the restaurant!  

                                            One of our trips to Albert College Park 

                 

  

               
Scavenger Hunt Fun  
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Lisa’s Senior 

 

Art Day 

 

 



                                                                       Some Free Play Snaps

   

     

 

 

 

 

 

       

           

 

 

 

 



 Botanic Gardens 

 

 

Sport's Day 

                 

  

                     

 

Our Super Clay Mini-beast Creations 

Proud of our Thank you Cards on Thankful Thursday! 



                   World Book Day 

 

                                PRIDE Parade 

 

 

                                                       Paired Reading with 4th Class                                

    

 

 



 

                     

 

 

 

   

 

 

We had fabulous year playing, exploring and learning together. The children 

should all be so proud of themselves. We’ve had a great year & I’ve been so 

lucky to have such a wonderful class. I just know they will continue to flourish in 

1st Class!       

Our St. Patrick’s Day parade and song singing. ☘🎵 

Our School Tour to Newgrange Farm 

PJ Day! 


